Notes from the American Tiny House Association

Directors Meeting, Feb. 15 
Attendees: Robert Reed, Elizabeth Roberts, Elaine Walker

Discussed: 

1. Directors and Officers: 

· Elizabeth is still waiting to hear whether she is permitted by her employer to be a director. If yes, she will also be the Treasurer. 

· Robert will be the Vice-President.

· Andrew will be a director at large.

· And as previously discussed, Elaine will be Secretary and Bill will be President. 

2. Banking:

· It will be our policy that checks over a certain amount require two signatures. This policy doesn't need to be included in the bylaws. Because Elizabeth and Robert are both in Atlanta, we anticipate having them sign any large checks this first year of our association.

3. Bylaws: 

· We accepted the paragraphs that Robert had added to the end of the bylaws but moved them to higher up in the bylaws (“Committees” moved to Article VI Section 3; “Executive Director” moved to Section VIII, Section 3). 

· We changed the work “trustees” to “members” in Article II, Section 1, clarifying that members, directors, and officers will not receive compensation for their roles in the organization.  Note, however, that an Executive Director may be compensated. 

Action Items:

· Elizabeth will look into local and online banks.

· Bill will get a quote on liability insurance.

Next Meeting
Next week we'll have a combined meeting with directors and state chapter leaders on Sunday, Feb. 22 at 7 pm EST. 

